
Planning and Development Act 2005 

SHIRE OF CUE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ADVERTISING OF PLANNING PROPOSAL 

The Shire of Cue has received an application for Planning Approval for the following purposes and 
public comments are invited. 

LOT NUMBERS: 691 STREET: DOWLEY STREET   SUBURB: CUE 

PROPOSAL: 

Application for Planning Approval to erect three (3), four single-bedroom accommodation units and 
a central dining, kitchen and laundry facility  Lot 619 (7) Dowley Street, Cue. 

The application has been submitted by Tomahawk Property which has been contracted by Newhaul 
to design and install three, four-bedroom accommodation units to provide housing for Newhaul 
workers during their swing.  In addition to the accommodation units, the proposal includes a central 
dinning/kitchen and laundry building.  The workers will be based at the nearby transport depot and 
will be transported to and from the depot to their accommodation. 

Details of the proposal are available to the public at the Shire of Cue office and on the Shire of Cue’s 
website. Submissions are invited from any elector or ratepayer with respect to the proposed 
development.  

All written submissions should be forwarded to the Shire of Cue – PO Box 84 Cue, WA 6640 by 
4.00pm on 22 August 2024. 

Richard Towell 

Chief Executive Officer 

For and behalf of the Shire of Cue 


